
SOLICITATION FOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 
TO PARKING FACILITIES 

 
Please take notice that the Staff Attorneys’ Office for the United States Court 
of Appeals, 5th Circuit, has issued solicitation No. USCA-5th-SAO-9/20 for 
procurement of parking spaces for its employees.  Interested parties may 
obtain a copy of the solicitation from the Staff Attorneys’ Office, 600 S. Maestri 
Place, 4th Floor, New Orleans, LA or contact Sheri Dennies at email: 
sheri_dennies@ca5.uscourts.gov. The deadline for the submission of quotes is 
4:30 p.m. on July 17, 2020. 


